
Great Falls Growth Policy Steering Committee Meeting Summary 
 
March 13th, 2025  
Gibson Room, Civic Center 
 
Attendance 

Steering Committee Members: 
Rick Tryon 
Heather Hoyer 
Brett Doney 
Kris Cron 
Ryck Cayer 
Katie Hanning 
Stephanie Erdmann 
Tom Heisler 
Wayne Klind 
Spencer Woith 
Carol Bronson 
 
Staff/Consultant:  
Brock Cherry 
Alaina Mattimiro 
Andrew Finch 
 
General Public: 

 
 
Overview 
The meeting began at 3:30 PM with an introduction to the meeting by Planning & Community 
Development Director Brock Cherry. Mr. Cherry brought up a proposal to change the steering 
committee meetings from monthly to every other month. Steering committee members agreed to move 
forward with the proposal, meaning that the next meeting would be in May.  
 
Mr. Cherry also walked through the steering committee responsibilities moving forward, including the 
need for committee members to continue to push the Growth Policy Community Survey throughout the 
next two weeks.  
 
Staff presented on preliminary results for the Community Survey as well as the feedback that was 
received at the Planning Week workshops. Committee members discussed the feedback that presented.  
 
There was no public comment. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 4:55 PM. 


